
 

 
Hi Team 

Thank you for continuing to reach out and ask questions about your Proposed Enterprise 
Agreement.   

We thought it would be useful to share with you some of the frequently asked questions including 
some of those raised in the Livestream on Monday.  I’ve attached these in a document, you can 
find them on the EA website https://www.metrotrains.com.au/enterprise-agreement/ea-faqs/ and 
also on PaperLite. We will continue to update this document as more questions are raised. 

We’ve also put together a short summary of the Proposed Enterprise Agreement terms and 
conditions – there are three pages, one that relates to everyone covered by the Propose 
Enterprise Agreement, one specific to Rail Operations positions and one specific to Driver Grades.  
This is also on the EA website and on PaperLite. 

Please keep asking questions of your leaders and you can also submit questions any time to 
enterpriseagreement@metrotrains.com.au or by responding to this email. 

Regards 

Catherine Baxter, Chief Operating Officer 

On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team  
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